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Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 
 

Request 
 

Please find below our response to your correspondence dated 15 January, 
in which you made the following request under the Freedom of 

Information (Scotland) Act 2002. 
 

Thank you for providing information on your entity's spending at 
this page. 

 
However, I'm unable to find any details on the transactions made by your 

entity prior to April 2020 or since March 2023.  

 
Therefore, I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information 

Act for all of your entity's payments above £25,000 for January 2016 to 
March 2020 and April 2023 to December 2023. 

 
Please provide the data in a machine readable format (preferably csv). As 

a minimum, please make sure to include the date, value and recipient of 
each transaction. Please also provide details on the procurement category 

of each transaction if you have it. 
 

Response  
 

Your request for information has been considered and the Scottish Police 
Authority is able to provide the following. 

 

Statements of payments above £25,000 to companies providing services 
to the Authority and/or Police Scotland for the requested timeframes, 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spa.police.uk%2Fwhat-we-do%2Fpublic-body-duties%2Fresources%2Fpublic-disclosure%2F&data=05%7C02%7CFOI%40spa.police.uk%7C6cecf51e99bb4ff60bf508dc15d5be10%7C6795c5d3c94b497a865c4c343e4cf141%7C0%7C0%7C638409255975236881%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C41000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nm%2B4tn09HZ0d8NDt9rx23E2hDjJ2B0V3%2F6nqjCbazEM%3D&reserved=0


 

 

January 2016 to March 2020 and April 2023 to December 2023, are not 
held by the Authority. To explain, work of this nature is provided to the 

Authority by Police Scotland’s finance function. 
 

Information may be available by contacting Police Scotland at 
foi@scotland.police.uk 

 
Right to Review 

 
If you are dissatisfied with the outcome, you can ask us to review our 

response. If you want us to carry out a review, please let us know within 
40 working days. You must specify the reason for your dissatisfaction and 

submit your request to foi@spa.police.uk or by letter to Scottish Police 
Authority, 1 Pacific Quay, Glasgow, G51 1DZ. 

 

If you remain dissatisfied after review, you can appeal to the Scottish 
Information Commissioner within six months. You can apply online, by 

email to enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info or by letter to Scottish 
Information Commissioner, Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St 

Andrews, Fife, KY16 9DS. 
Should you wish to appeal against the Commissioner's decision, you can 

appeal to the Court of Session, only if you think the law has not been 
applied correctly. 

 
An anonymised version of this response will be posted to our Disclosure 

Log after seven days. 
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